
From: Nicole Doro
To: Jaime.Tellier@conservationhamilton.ca; Tamara.Chipperfield@cvc.ca; gbivol@npca.ca; Eowyn Spencer;

admin@hrca.on.ca
Subject: Request for Intervention in Bill 23
Date: Sunday, April 9, 2023 2:57:38 PM

Hello, 

I have lived and worked in Ontario my whole life, and now reside here with my 1 year 
old son. I am very concerned about providing a liveable future for my young child in 
Ontario. 

We regularly attend our local Conservation Authorities to observe all of the natural 
beauty surrounding and support us. I am writing you to ask you to please use every 
skill and contact available to you to contact and influence the Federal Government to 
intervene where Bill 23 threatens Ontario's wetlands. Since at risk species and 
fisheries fall under federal jurisdiction, please use all means possible to quickly 
protect wildlife and woodlots which will be destroyed under Bill 23 and its total 
disregard for the value of wetlands and the Greenbelt.

Thank you very much for your time and service, 

Nicole Doro
Hamilton, Ontario
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